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www.donemanaps.com        02871398633       Principal: Mrs G Hay B.Ed. (Hons.) PQH

3rd April 2020
Dear Parent
The past number of weeks have been very challenging and stressful for our entire school community, however, as always the entire DPS family has risen to this challenge.
I would like to take this opportunity to express my sincere thanks to all our staff for their commitment, dedication and flexibility during this unprecedented situation.  I would also like to express my intense gratitude to all of you, our parents, for enabling our staff and their families to stay safe at home, for the communications you have been sending us and for the huge amount of superb learning you are managing with your children at home.  I am truly so proud of everyone!

As you know, school was due to close for our Easter holidays on Wednesday 8th April and, given the situation, I believe we all truly need and deserve a break.  So from Wednesday 8th – Monday 20th April I am asking our children to put their learning packs away and all teachers to turn off their computers.  We need to make self-care for us all a priority so we can work through this difficult time.

During this period of closure, we hope you will all enjoy some leisurely fun days with your family, and when we resume we would love to see some pictures of your relaxing times, perhaps playing in your garden, playing board games, playing with your toys, watching a film with a BIG bowl of popcorn – whatever you all enjoy.
Enjoy your holiday, keep safe and well, and we will resume with online learning on our website from Monday 20th April 2020.
Kind regards, 

Mrs G Hay

(Principal)
